
SENT BY E-MAIL:-      28th March 2020 

 
Dear all, 
 

You will all know that following the announcement by the Prime Minister on Monday 
evening, all church buildings must remain closed. There will be no public worship, private 
prayer or any other meetings or activities in churches until further notice. 

 
There are plenty of opportunities to join in worship tomorrow, Passion Sunday, the Fifth 
Sunday of Lent: 
-  The Rector has written a Reflection and Prayer - the PDF file is attached 
-  Details of other sources of worship can be found in the attached PDF file "Worship 
Information" 
 

You may be interested to know that the readings set for tomorrow's services are:- 
         Ezekiel 37: 1-14;  Romans 8: 6-11;  John 11: 32-45 
         The Psalm for the day is Psalm 130 
The Collect, the special prayer for the 5th Sunday of Lent is:- 
         Most merciful God, 
         who by the death and resurrection of your Son Jesus Christ 
         delivered and saved the world: 
         grant that by faith in him who suffered on the cross 
         we may triumph in the power of his victory; 
         through Jesus Christ your Son our Lord, 
         who is alive and reigns with you, 
         in the unity of the Holy Spirit, 
         one God, now and for ever. 
         Amen. 
 

Please forward this e-mail and attachments to anyone whom you think it might be helpful. If 
you know of anyone who does not receive e-mails, do please let them know that all this 
information is available on the notice board by the church gate and inside the church 
porch. The main gates and porch gates are being kept open for easy access to the Food Box 
at all times.  
 

I hope that you and your families are all keeping safe and well, 
 

Phillipa 
 

Phillipa Cook 
(Great Brickhill PCC Secretary) 
Green Farm, Stoke Lane, Great Brickhill, Milton Keynes, MK17 9AQ 
Home: 01525 261521   Mobile: 07788 740969 
 


